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Marta Friedman was a true warrior, fighting for her own life and for the life of her 
community. Marta challenged others with strength and conviction, making dreams 
reality. 
 
Marta helped to establish the Stirling Road library from its inception when I was a 
Hollywood City Commissioner. Today, the Stirling Road Library is one of the most 
vibrant places in our community, offering a plethora of programs for all ages. 
 
I wholeheartedly support the naming of the Stirling Road Library the Marta 
Friedman Library. She deserves this honor.  
 
With Best Regards, 
 
Sen. Eleanor Sobel 
    
 


